ALAN WILSON
ATTORNEY GENERAL

October 24, 2024

Myrtle Beach Republican Women
c/o Heather Teichmann

3838 Journeys End Rd

Murrells Inlet, SC 29576

Dear Members,

We wanted to acknowledge receipt of your letter regarding Resolutions to Ban Covid 19 and
mRNA Injections and the UN WHO and World Economic Forum for Attorney General Wilson’s
review. We have shared your resolutions with Attorney General Wilson and other appropriate
personnel and appreciate the opportunity to hear your concerns.

Sincerely,

VALERIE INGRAM, Constituent Services Coordmator
South Carolina Attorney General’s Office

Executive Division | Office 803-737-3953

P.O. Box 11549 | Columbia, SC 29211
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